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PHILHEALTH EXPRESS OFFICE 
OPERATIONS IN MALLS

Pursuant to the release of Office Order No. 0105 s.2013, we 
are advising the public that the PhilHealth Express offices 
located in malls will now be open seven (7) days a week from 
Monday-Sunday except regular holidays and in consonance 
with the operating hours of the malls where they are located.

However, please be advised that beginning October 15, 2013, 
PhilHealth Express Offices located inside the malls shall no 
longer accept premium payments.  All members/employers 
who wish to pay premium contributions shall be referred 
to the nearest Accredited Collecting Agents (ACAs) located 
within the mall premises.

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Call 
Center at (02) 441-7442 or through any of the nearest 
PhilHealth Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices.


